
Forton Parish Council 
Forton Bank Farm 

Lancaster Road 
Forton 

PR3 0BL 

Lancashire County Council 
PO Box 78 
County Hall 
Preston 
PR1 8XJ 
 
For the attention of Mr Jonathon Haine 
 
28th September 2023 
 
Dear Mr Haine 
 
Forton Parish Council have considerable concern re application LCC/2023/0030, (Land off 
Bourbles Lane, Preesall). 
 
We are worried by the potential of   significant numbers of HGV’s going north to the M6. This 
will involve heavy traffic on Cockerham Rd, which is already a narrow country lane not 
suitable for modern vehicles. 
 
The bridge over the canal in Forton already suffers regular damage from heavy lorries and 
frequently has to be closed to repair damage from accidents. 
 
Forton Parish Council requests that this planning application is refused. 
 

We look forward to hearing from you in the very near future regarding this matter. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Forton Parish Council 
 


